

WILLS BURKE KELSEY ASSOCIATES

August 24, 2015

Mr. Joseph Hopp City of Aurora Superintendent of Maintenance Services 720 North Broadway Aurora, IL 60505-2131

RE: City of Aurora: Transportation Center Driving Aisle Improvements. 15-49

Low Bidder Recommendation (WBK Job No. 150168)

Dear Mr. Hopp:

Construction bids were received and read aloud at the opening on August 19, 2015 for the project noted above. A total of two (2) bids were received and ranged in total price from \$40,257.00 to \$56,125.00. All bids contained the required references and bid bonds.

We have reviewed the bids and are recommending accepting and contracting with the lowest bidder:

Geneva Construction Co. P.O. Box 998 Aurora, IL 60507-0998 630-892-4357

We have attached a copy of the bid tabulations for your reference and have emailed a digital copy to your attention.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 630-701-2245.

Sincerely

Chris Lindley
Vice President

CC:

Jolene Coulter

Geneva Construction Co.